
 

Joint Statement: Mask Mandate On Public Transportation Remains in Effect 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Transportation Security Administration 

(TSA), and the U.S. Department of Transportation remind the traveling public that at this time if 

you travel, you are still required to wear a mask on planes, buses, trains, and other forms of 

public transportation traveling into, within, or out of the United States, and in U.S. transportation 

hubs such as airports and stations.  

CDC guidance is clear that fully vaccinated people are safe to travel and can resume travel. 

  

### 

The Transportation Security Administration was created to strengthen the security of the nation's transportation 
systems and ensure the freedom of movement for people and commerce. TSA uses a risk-based strategy and works 

closely with transportation, law enforcement and intelligence communities to set the standard for excellence in 
transportation security. 

For more information about TSA, please visit our website at tsa.gov. 
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